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December 10, 2021
Buchanan Families,

Today there was a parent incident in the student drop off line at Moccasin Elementary. Law
Enforcement was called as a precautionary measure. Leadership will work with those involved
for the next appropriate actions. During this incident students were safe.

This is a reminder that Buchanan Community Schools believes in providing a safe, supportive,
respectful environment. When the environment is disrupted by students or parents we will take
the necessary and appropriate actions to prevent these behaviors from happening on district

property.

Educationally yours,

Carchés-

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools



